
Advanced Diffraction & Scattering (ADS 1&2) Beamlines
Construction of the ADS building is well under way.  

Civil works for preparation of the concrete slab commenced early November, and 
despite some spring weather challenges, the concrete mixers arrived on site for the 
concrete blinding pouring on 16 December.

Completion of the ADS building  is expected in August 2022.
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